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From: Warren Wallamulla < >
Sent: Wednesday, 19 April 2023 5:05 AM
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: Supplementary Submission for DA 2022/0469 - 1102 Barrenjoey Road, Palm Beach
Attachments: NCC-NCC-2023-We are lucky to have many wonderful native animals in Australia.docx

To Planning Panel, 
I am making a supplementary submission, that does identify a FAILING of NORTHERN BEACHES COUNCIL, that may 
be "OUTSIDE the expertise" of the Planning Panel. 
So the submission DOES NOT recommend that the project be approved as indicated in the "AGENDA  for the April 
20, 2023 Planning Panel meeting. 





So the SAFE MOVEMENT of Native Fauna that does not fly ( including the Squirrel Glider ) Corridor 
could CONSIDER USING the WHOLE SITE as part of the “Corridor”. 

This may be an “AREA of Expertise” outside that of the “Planning Panel”? 

So the proposed “Approval of the Proposed DA “ could be “Deferred” or “NOT APPROVED” 

The Squirrel Glider species is at risk of extinction locally, and a Recovery Action Plan has NOT BEEN 
DONE since before 1990.  




